March 15, 2017
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
WUTC v. Puget Sound Energy

Docket UE-161123
Dear Mr. King:  

This is to inform you that the parties to this docket have reached a full settlement agreement in principle. The parties intend to file their settlement agreement and supporting testimony by April 11, 2017. The parties propose that the Commission maintain the May 3, 2017 hearing date to consider the proposed settlement. The parties believe that the additional two days reserved for hearing, May 4-5, 2017, are no longer necessary and should be canceled. 

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER M. CASEY
Assistant Attorney General 

CMC:klg

cc:  Parties
